
 
 
 

 

Oatlands Primary School – Your OSHC 

 

Welcome everyone to another fortnightly update for Your OSHC. 

This fortnight, we prepared to celebrate Fathers Day, with the children decorating wooden “dad” stencils. 

We also continued working on our Vegetable Garden, some of the children are really enjoying planting seedlings 

and caring for our garden outside. 

 

 

 

 

Warmer Weather 

With the warmer weather approaching, it is timely to remind everybody that we must remain Sunsmart. 

Please ensure the children have their hats in their bags. 

End of Term 

The school term finishes on Friday 16th September, so the school will be breaking up  early. Your OSHC will be open 

from 2.30pm for your childs care. 

Rocketeers 

Enrolments are still open for the Rocketeers program, please see flyer attached. 

 

Happy holidays to you all! 

Saskia and Team – Your OSHC 

 

Date 12th September 2022 


